
 

 

SUNDAY - 12/9 

  9:30      - Children’s Choir, Room 207 

  9:45  -  Sunday School 

10:30  -   Fellowship with coffee & donuts, FLC - Gym  

11:00  -  Morning Worship, Sanctuary, Room 100 

 7:00 -  Cantata Practice 

 6:00 -  Bible Study, Fellowship Hall, Room 105 

 6:00 -  Youth, FLC- Gym 

 8:00  -  AA- Fellowship Hall, Room 105 
 

 

 

MONDAY - 12/10 

 9:30       - District Board of Ordained Ministry 

10:30      - TVA Retirees, FLC - Gym 

 6:30      - Prayer Shawl Team, Library, Room 106 

 7:00      - Scouts, FLC-Gym & Fellowship Hall, Room 105 
  
 

   

TUESDAY - 12/11 

 8:30 -  MDO, Rooms 200, 204, 207, 208, 210 
 

       

 

 WEDNESDAY - 12/12 

10:00 -  Disciple II, Fellowship Hall, Room 105 

 6:00 -  Youth, FLC - Gym 

 6:00 -  Ding-a-Lings  

 6:30 -  Young Adults, Room 205 (Nursery Provided, Room 109) 

 7:00 -  Chancel Choir, Room 110  
 

 

THURSDAY - 12/13 

    Deadline for LDL Reservations 

 8:30 -  MDO, Rooms 200, 204, 207, 208, 210 

10 - 2:00 -  “Rockin’ Christmas on the Rails”, Museum Annex 
                   

FRIDAY - 12/14 

10 - 2:00      -  “Rockin’ Christmas on the Rails,” Museum Annex 

12:00 -  Church Office Closed 
     

SATURDAY - 12/15 
 9:00 - 1:00  Baby Shower, Fellowship Hall, Room 105 

10 - 2:00      -  “Rockin’ Christmas on the Rails,” Museum Annex 

                                                 (Final Day) 

 
 

CONTACT INFORMATION 

 

PASTOR:  Dale S. Wyrick   Pastor Email:  dswyrick@volstate.net  
Parsonage: 423-365-2937 

 
 

CHURCH OFFICE PHONE:  423-365-6324, (Fax) 423-365-7118 
OFFICE HOURS:  Monday - Friday • 8:30 a.m. to noon. • 1 p.m. to 4:30 p.m. 
CHURCH EMAIL:  SCUMC@volstate.net 
CHURCH WEBSITE:  www.springcityumc.com  
http://www.facebook.com/pages/Spring-City-United-Methodist-Church/270484073754   

Spring City  

United Methodist Church 
 

P.O. Box 158        245 Church Street  

Spring City, TN  37381  

(423) 365-6324   
SCUMC@volstate.net 

www.springcityumc.com 
http://www.facebook.com/pages/Spring-City-United-Methodist- 

Church/270484073754 

   

FINANCIAL ACTIVITY FINANCIAL ACTIVITY FINANCIAL ACTIVITY ---   DECEMBER 2012DECEMBER 2012DECEMBER 2012   
   

                                                                                                                                                                                                               Sunday 12/2 Sunday 12/2 Sunday 12/2                         MonthMonthMonth---tototo---datedatedate                  % of Budget% of Budget% of Budget   

 $10,711   

   $6,368 

 168% 
           

   $10,711 

     $6,368 

Operation Funds Rec’d 

Budget Requirement 

1 In the fifteenth year of the reign of Emperor Tiberius, when 

Pontius Pilate was governor of Judea, and Herod was ruler of 

Galilee, and his brother Philip ruler of the region of Ituraea and 

Trachonitis, and Lysanias ruler of Abilene,  
2 during the high priesthood of Annas and Caiaphas, the word 

of God came to John son of Zechariah in the wilderness.  
3 He went into all the region around the Jordan, proclaiming a 

baptism of repentance for the forgiveness of sins,  
4 as it is written in the book of the words of the prophet Isaiah, 

"The voice of one crying out in the wilderness: 'Prepare the 

way of the Lord, make his paths straight.  
5 Every valley shall be filled, and every mountain and hill shall 

be made low, and the crooked shall be made straight, and the 

rough ways made smooth;  
6 and all flesh shall see the salvation of God.'"  

 

TODAY’S SCRIPTURE 
 Luke 3:1-6 (NRSV) 

OPPORTUNITIES FOR THE  
Week of December 9,Week of December 9,Week of December 9, 201220122012   

 

PASTOR:  Dale S. Wyrick   
WORSHIP LEADER:  Norman Bowman 
DIRECTOR OF YOUTH:  Beth Keylon                 
DIRECTOR OF CHILDREN:  Angela Rose 
DIRECTOR OF CHILDREN’S CHOIR: Sandy Gilliam 
CHOIR DIRECTOR: Judy Ezell 
USHERS:  Jerry Henley, Leon Hicks, Marla Hinzman, Steve Keylon 
HOSTS: Linda Mullins, Carol Price 
NURSERY: Cathy Barnes, Andrea Cash 
CHILDREN’S CHURCH: Ashley Snyder 
YOUTH:  12/9  Angie Couch  12/12  Gray & Sharon Cowart  
WEBSITE TECHNICIAN: Jay Maddux  

Poinsettias for Christmas 
 

If you would like to place a poinsettia in the sanctuary next Sunday, December 16,  
for the Cantata, please fill out this form and drop it in the offering plate today.  All 
forms must be received in the church office no later than Monday, December 10, in 
order for your memorial/honorarium to be included in the special bulletin insert.   
 

In Memory of ______________________________________________________  

 
 

In Honor of  _______________________________________________________  

 
 

Given by 



PIANIST- Angela Garrison        VIOLIN - Linda Gibbs         ORGANIST - Bryan Massengale 
ACOLYTE - Erin Couch 

 

                                           

       
GATHERING                                                                            
STRIKING OF THE HOUR                                                        Bryan Massengale                                                                                                                                          
WELCOME                                                                                    Worship Leader  

ANNOUNCEMENTS & DISTRIBUTION OF GUEST CARDS       Worship Leader 
 

SECOND ADVENT READING                                              Tim and Lynne Agee 

 

*THE PROCESSIONAL HYMN       "Emmanuel, Emmanuel”                            No. 204 

  (Enter your name in the friendship pad and pass it to the person next to you.  
   When the pad reaches the end of the pew, pass it back, noting the names of   
   others.) 

 

*AFFIRMATION OF FAITH       “The Apostles’ Creed”                                 No. 881 

PASTORAL PRAYER AND THE LORD’S PRAYER    

                                  

 *HYMN OF FAITH         “Come, Thou Long Expected Jesus”                      No. 196 
 

PRESENTATION OF TITHES AND OFFERINGS 
THE OFFERTORY                                                                    Bryan Massengale                                                                                                                                                                           

*THE DOXOLOGY                                                                                           No. 95 

*GREETING EACH OTHER IN CHRISTIAN LOVE    

*HYMN                          “Surely the Presence of the Lord”                  No. 328 

   
 

     RECOGNITION OF GUESTS                                                        Worship Leader 
     
  CHILDREN’S MESSAGE                                                                   John Hanson 
  Children, ages 3 thru 2nd grade, may now go to Children’s Church. 
 
 

 HANDCHIMES                 “Lo, How A Rose E’er Blooming”                Ding-a-Lings 
                                                 “What Child Is This?” 
                                          Bell Peal on “How Great Our Joy” 
                                                                                                                                                                                    

 SCRIPTURE LESSON               Luke 3:1-6              
   WORSHIP LEADER: The Word of God for the People of God 
   PEOPLE: Thanks be to God  
 
    

 MORNING MESSAGE      "No Prophets for 400 Years"       Rev. Dale S. Wyrick 
 

*INVITATION TO DISCIPLESHIP     "Love Came Down at Christmas”            No.  242 

     INVITATION TO BAPTISM AND CHURCH MEMBERSHIP 

   

*BENEDICTION                                                                        Rev. Dale S. Wyrick     

*CHORAL AMEN            “Jesus, Name Above All Names”         Congregation & Choir 
 

Jesus, name above all names, 
beautiful Savior, glorious Lord. 

Emmanuel, God is with us, 
blessed Redeemer, living Word. 

                                                                                                    TFWS 2071 
 
 

POSTLUDE                                                                             Bryan Massengale 

*CONGREGATION STANDS 

  

      Personal transmitters for the hearing impaired are available. Please 
see an usher for assistance. Nursery available by Fellowship Hall.  

 

SPRING CITY  
UNITED METHODIST CHURCH 

Second Sunday of Advent - Blue 

 December 9, 2012 

REMEMBER IN PRAYER         

    

 

PRAY FOR OUR MILITARY 

 
 
 

THANK YOU FROM COMMUNITY MINISTRIES:  Again, we see what a generous 
and caring church we have.  A GIANT THANK YOU to all the special people who 
helped to make the Thanksgiving Dinner possible.  It was so wonderful!  We actually 
had more help than you could believe.  Thanks so much to everyone who contributed 
in any way.  May God grant you a special blessing this holiday season. 

 

In Christ, 

 

Gil, Judy, and the Community Ministries Team   
 
SUNDAY NURSERY VOLUNTEERS NEEDED: If you would like to help with the 
nursery during Sunday morning worship service for 2013, please contact the church 
office or Peggy Bowman at 365-7259.  We need at least 2 volunteers for each Sunday 
and plan to have each one scheduled for 4-7 Sundays during the year.  Please 
remember that this is not limited to females.  It would be nice to have some men help 
out as well. 
 
NO CHILDREN’S CHURCH NEXT SUNDAY, DECEMBER 16 in order for everyone to 
be able to enjoy the Cantata. 
 
YOUTH meet tonight at 6:00 p.m., in the FLC-Gym.  
 

 

JOIN US FOR BIBLE STUDY IN THE BOOK OF 2nd THESSALONIANS tonight at 
6:00 p.m., in the Fellowship Hall, Room 105.   
 
DEADLINE FOR LET’S DO LUNCH RESERVATIONS (LDL) is Thursday, December 
13.  Ladies 60 and up should call the church office at 365-6324 or send an email to 
SCUMC@volstate.net to turn in your reservations for LDL, Tues., Dec. 18, 12 p.m., in 
the FLC. 
 
 

MORGAN-SCOTT TOY DRIVE:  Please bring toys for Morgan-Scott Counties so 
children who live there may have a happy Christmas.  Boxes will be at the side entrance 
and at the FLC for your donations.  If you want to make a monetary donation, mark your 
check “Morgan-Scott Toys.”  The last day to bring toys is Sunday, December 16.  
 
KIWANIS CHRISTMAS FOOD BASKETS:  It’s that time of year again, and the 
Kiwanis Club has begun to plan for another year of helping our community in their time 
of need. We just placed our applications for assistance at the Library and already 118 
applications have been picked up by those who need our help. Your donations are 
greatly appreciated and will help in providing food to our needy. 
  
TOYS FOR CHILDREN:  Anyone wishing to give monetary donations for Toys for 
Children may do so at First Tennessee Bank (ask for Heather).  If you buy toys, you may 
drop them off at Cash Express or call Helen Kincannon at 365-0197.  If you know anyone 
who needs assistance, contact Shelley at Cash Express.  If you have questions, contact 
Helen Kincannon (365-0197). 
 

COATS FOR KIDS:  If you would like to help keep a child warm this winter, you may 
donate a new coat or give money (make checks payable to SCUMC and write “Coats for 
Kids” on the memo line).  There will be boxes at the side entrance and at the FLC for the 
new coats.  Dr. Beth Casady will deliver the coats to Spring City Elementary and Middle 
Schools. 

Mary Curtis (Spring City Care and Rehab, #411) 
Virginia Hale (195 Deer Ridge Dr., A6, Dayton, TN  37321) 
Ruth Huskins (Golden Years Retirement, 301 Keith Dr., S.C.) 
Kathleen Reece (Spring City Care and Rehab, #302) 
Elsie Robbins (Dayton Life Care Center, Room 111) 
Hiley Brady Smith (Horizon Healthcare, 811 Keylon St., Manchester, TN  37355) 
Lenny Winterberger (Spring City Care and Rehab, #603-B) 

 

Dillan Osborne (Arthur & Linda Osborne’s grandson) 
Christopher Yonke (Dianne Yonke’s grandson) 
Troy Brown (Tom Heimel’s friend) 
Sam Shaffer (Kathy Heimel’s nephew) 
Christopher Eicher (son of David & Joyce Eicher)            
Zachary Eisen (grandson of Betty Thomas)                                        
Robert Flynn (Whitney Flynn’s brother &                             
            Tammy Flanagan’s grandson)                         
Ian Haddock (Kathy Klein’s friend) 
Jacob Hubbard (grandson of Ron & Fran Hubbard) 
Ben Johnston (Elizabeth Stair’s grandson) 
Amy Kester (EleanorTrail’s cousin)  
Charles Krumweide (Eleanor Trail’s nephew) 
John Lewis (Vickie Cheek’s “other son”) 
Aaron D. Mooneyhan (June Pitman’s grandson) 
Colby Nelson (Leon & Nancy Hicks’ grandson) 
Bobby Reece (Kathleen Reece’s son) 
Andrew Reed  (Nancy Gilliam’s nephew)  

 Tom Reed (Nancy Gilliam’s nephew)  
 John Cody Robinson (Virginia Hale’s grandson) 
Joshua Russell (Helen Miko’s nephew)             
Earl Schaller (George & Phyllis Schaller’s grandson) 
Thomas R. Taylor (Marilyn Cooksey’s daughter-in-law’s brother) 
Larry Ware  (Robert & Kay Ware’s son) 
Robert Ware  (Robert & Kay Ware’s son) 

Ethan Kincannon 
Bryan Massengale 
Ernestine Simpson 
Bill Crowder 

Ronnie Barger 
Marsha Evans 
Luke Barnes 
Jesse Gibbs 

Joyce Lavender 
Ray Keylon 
Aud Ray 
Joe Graham  

Nadine Stone (Kathleen Garrison’s 
friend) 
Emily Lisle (Caren Ruffner’s friend) 
Christian Snyder (Caren Ruffner’s 
friend) 
Susie Green (Dorathy Hastings’ 
daughter-in-law) 
Eldeena Perry (Jeannette Long’s sister) 
Jimmy Garrison (Imogene Robbins’ 
brother) 
Alcibee Tharp (Tia Gilmore’s mother) 
Kathy Garrett (Jeannette Long’s 
relative) 
Lynn Agee’s brother, David 
Sharon Davis & family (Liz Stair’s 
daughter) 
Sandy Wood (Ginny Hatcher’s niece) 
Bo Bradbury (Pastor Dale’s friend and 
former church member) 
Billy Arnold (Conroys’ son-in-law) 
Victoria Cox (Andrew Hanson’s boss) 
Vivian McClendon (Jeannette Long’s 
friend) 
Anita Corrineau (Jeanne DeCroce’s 
friend) 

Jim Smith (friend of Ken & Barbara 
Rose) 
Andy Maggard (Kathy Maggard’s father) 
Beverly Garrison (friend of Ken and 
Barbara Rose) 
Carolyn Hesselbach (Carl & Kay’s 
daughter) 
Catrina Christi (Manuel Christi’s daughter)    
Christina Jordan (Manuel Christi’s 
daughter) 
Hiram J. Gerber (friend of the 
DeCroces) 
Montana Running Horse (DeCroces’ 
friend) 
 
The Family of Viola Ezell 
(Duane Ezell’s mother) 
 
The Family of Mary Flo Swafford 
(Mike & Bill Swafford’s mother) 
 

 

Please call 365-6324 the first of each 
month if you wish a name to remain on the 
prayer list. 

 ANNOUNCEMENTSANNOUNCEMENTSANNOUNCEMENTS   

  

The Chancel Choir, under the direction of 
Judy Ezell, will present “Night of the 
Father’s Love” at 11:00 a.m., Sunday, 
December 16, 2012, in the sanctuary.   
 
 

If you wish to reserve a DVD of the 
performance, please use the sign-up sheet at 
the side entrance or call the church office  
(365-6324).  A $5 donation to support the 
Multi-Media Ministry is suggested. 

Dillan Osborne 


